Digital Literacy School Grants – Frequently Asked Questions

What are the Digital Literacy School Grants? 
The Digital Literacy School Grants are part of the Australian Government’s National Innovation and Science Agenda (NISA). Schools and other organisations can apply for modest grants to facilitate implementation of the new Australian Curriculum: Digital Technologies. Grants will be awarded for project proposals that demonstrate innovative methods for driving enhanced digital literacy in schools. 
When can I apply for the Digital Literacy School Grants?
Applications for the first grant round will open on 19 September 2016. Applications close at 5.00 pm Canberra local time on Friday 28 October 2016.  Late applications will not be considered. The second round will open in 2017. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Where can I submit an application? 
Applications can be submitted via email to DLSG@education.gov.au or via the smart form at www.education.gov.au/inspiring-all-australians-digital-literacy-and-stem. 
How can I be sure my application has been received?
You will receive a confirmation email from DLSG@education.gov.au within 48 hours of submitting your application. 
 
How long will it take to have my application assessed?
This will be dependent upon the number of applications received. The assessors will make every effort to finalise and communicate their decisions in a timely fashion. 

Will successful and unsuccessful applicants be notified of the outcome? 
Yes. The department will email all successful and unsuccessful applicants.
 
How many Digital Literacy School Grants are available?
There is no quota for the number of grants to be awarded under any category. The initiative is capped at $4 million over the 2016-17 to 2017-18 financial years.  

If my application has been unsuccessful, can I be provided with information as to why?
Yes. You can request feedback on your application from DLSG@education.gov.au.  
  
Can I submit my application via post or fax?
No. 

What happens if my application is late?
Late applications will not be accepted.

Where can I find further information? 
For further information on the Digital Literacy School Grants, please visit: www.education.gov.au/inspiring-all-australians-digital-literacy-and-stem. 

You should read the Grant Guidelines before submitting an application, as they contain important information including eligibility requirements.  

For information on the Australian Curriculum: Digital Technologies please visit: www.australiancurriculum.edu.au.

For information on the National Innovation and Science Agenda, please visit: www.innovation.gov.au/.

What else is the Australian Government doing to promote digital literacy?
The Australian Government funds several programs that support teachers and students to develop or improve their digital literacy skills such as coding and computational thinking. Information on these initiatives is available from www.education.gov.au/-list-curriculim-programmes-and-events. 

The Digital Technologies Hub has been developed by Education Services Australia for the Australian Government Department of Education and Training. The Hub provides learning resources and services for teachers, students, school leaders and parents.       You can access the Digital Technologies Hub at www.digitaltechnologieshub.edu.au/.  
